
PUBLIC HEARING ON BERTIE COUNTY’S 

 FY 2021-2022 BUDGET 

A proposed budget for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2021 for    

Bertie County, North Carolina was presented to the Bertie County  

Board of Commissioners on June 1, 2021. 

The proposed budget is now available for public inspection online   

at www.co.bertie.nc.us and in the office of the Clerk to the Board     

of Commissioners. 

In accordance with G.S. 159-12(b), a public hearing will be held on  

Monday, June 14, 2021 at 6:00 PM in the Commissioners Room   

located at 106 Dundee Street, Windsor, NC. 

This meeting will be open for public attendance physically and  

virtually via zoom. 

The Zoom information is as follows: 

 Call: 1-301-715-8592  

 Meeting ID: 723 391 6141 

 This 4th day of June, 2021. 

LaShonda Cartwright 
LaShonda Cartwright, Clerk to the Board 




